MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Steve Flint, Plan Commission Vice-Chairperson

FROM: Anna Papke, Senior Planner
Department of Community Development

DATE: January 25, 2021
SUBJECT: PC 21-04, Text Amendment for definition of “clear line of sight area”

The petitioner, Village staff, requests this petition be withdrawn. The subject may be reintroduced
at a future meeting.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 21-04.




